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Quicklinks

- CHS Website

- School Calendar

- BVSD Calendar

- Lunch Menu

- Student Council

- Warriors Booster Club

- Band Boosters

Principal's Message

It is hard to believe that we are already planning for the 22-23 school
year.  Over the next month, we will be working with Centaurus
students to choose their classes for next year. For our incoming
freshmen, counselors have already begun visiting middle schools to
present information around courses and schedules. In addition, we
will also be hosting our Freshmen transition night on February 8th. 

For our current 9th-11th grade students, teachers in core classes will
be talking to students starting next week about next year’s classes
and giving their recommendations. We will also have grade level
meetings in advisory where students will get to directly hear from
their counselor about the process and course offerings, as well as
answer any questions that students may have.  

Please check in with your student this month about their classes for
next year, as we work to provide the best academic opportunities for
each individual student.

Daniel Ryan
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Important Dates
January 31 CHS Fire Drill 8:50am
February 2 CHS Orchestra Concert 7:00pm
February 5 Jigsaws & Jazz band fundraiser - VIRTUAL
February 7 Professional Development Day - NO SCHOOL
February 8 Freshman Transition Night 6:30pm (current 8th grade families)
February 10 & 16 Parent Teacher Conferences - VIRTUAL
February 17 FET Meeting
February 21 Presidents Day - NO SCHOOL
April 8 Prom, Lionsgate Event Center
May 20 Centaurus Graduation 5:00pm, Christian Recht Field, Boulder

What you need to know

Fire Drill Monday, January 31

Centaurus will conduct a fire safety drill on Monday, January 31. The drill is
scheduled for 8:50am. Students impacted by the Marshall Fire are exempt and
may opt out of the drill. These students may plan to arrive on campus after
9:00am Monday, January 31 if they do not wish to participate. Alternatively,
these students may come to the front office when administrators announce the
drill Monday morning, and they will be allowed to exit the building prior to the
drill, avoiding the alarm and crowd.

SAT with Essay Option for Juniors

Juniors - Registration for the SAT with Essay in April is open from January 17 -
February 15, 2022. All juniors are automatically registered for the SAT on April
13, 2022 but if you want to add the optional essay, use the link for directions
for registering for the essay.  If you do not intend to add the essay, no action is
required on your part. 
Register for SAT with Essay

After Prom Volunteers Needed

The Date is set for Prom and we need you!
Parents of Freshman, Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors:  We are looking for
volunteers who want to be part of the planning for this important event which
takes place after the prom to keep kids safe. Our next planning date is
February 1st @ 7 pm. We need help with planning the food, decorations, fund-
raising, prizes and the activities! If you have been looking for ways to get
involved in our high school community, this is an ALL ARE WELCOME parent
group. If you would like to help the night of the event, a Sign-Up Genius will be
available soon. Join the fun, we’d love to have your help. Email
beth@zorgdrager.org for meeting details and the Zoom link. 
For more information and updates about the Afterprom visit our website or
Facebook Page!
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Help CHS Staff Displaced by the Marshall Fire

Warrior Families, as many of you know, some of our CHS faculty and staff lost
their homes in the recent Marshall fire. We hope to provide dinners for
impacted households that asked for help. Each family/household is listed on
the signup, with approximate size and any food intolerances or preferences.
Please sign up to feed one of these Warrior staff households if you are able to
do so, or you can donate to RevTrak to buy dinner items or groceries to help
out as well. Please deliver your meal to the front office on the day of your
signup. CHS Marshall Fire Meal Train

Thank you for supporting the mighty CHS staff in this difficult time. 
~The CHS Staff Appreciation Committee   

Advisory Update

The February 3rd advisory period will include Tutor Time. Freshmen Course
Selection will also occur on this date.

Counseling Corner

Check here for the latest news from the Counseling department.

Drop In Tutoring Schedule

Please check the information below to learn which teachers will be available
next week during the drop in tutor sessions. 

Week of January 31

Monday 4:00-5:00PM
Math - Borealis

Tuesday 7:30-8:30am
Math - Lombardi

Tuesday 4:00-5:00pm
Math - Williams
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Science - Scarborough & Wood Science - Becker
LA - Gance
General - Kourany (WL)

Science - Wood & Crispin
General - Kourany (WL)

Headline News

Fantastic performances by Centaurus Poms - JV wins state!
Our JV team placed first in the state 4A Pom Division after the JV & Freshmen Invitational held Saturday,
January 22! 
This past weekend the varsity poms team kicked off their road to DTU Nationals with outstanding routines
- 3rd place in hip hop and 7th in pom.

2022 Perseverance Coach of the Year

Congratulations to Centaurus Poms Coach, Michaela DeGraw! She was selected by the Colorado Spirit
Coaches Association to receive the 2022 Coaching Perseverance Award. Please click here to learn more
about this impressive honor and our fabulous coach!

Celebrating Centaurus Seniors
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Senior Posters

Senior posters are due APRIL 4th.  It has been a long tradition to hang a poster of your senior in the
hallway at the After Prom. There are about 10 weeks to organize photos and start thinking about your
poster! 

See the website for Senior Poster details: https://centaurussnap.org/senior-posters/

Centaurus Community News

Mental Health Partners

Please check the linked flyer for February events provided by Mental Health Partners of Colorado. All are
welcome to attend but registration may be required to receive the virtual meeting link.

10300 South Boulder Road, Lafayette, CO 80026
Main Office: 720-561-7500 / Attendance Line: 720-561-5368
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Boulder Valley School District (BVSD) would like to continue connecting with you via email. To set preferences for which types of messages are
sent to your email address, activate your free InfoCenter account. If you prefer to stop receiving emails from BVSD, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe. Please note that if you unsubscribe, your email address will be placed on the “blocked list” for the remainder of the current school
year and will no longer receive BVSD school or district emails that are distributed through our SchoolMessenger service.

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice,
SMS text, email, and social media.
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